From: Patricia Farley
To: Rebecca Feiden

Cc: <u>Tara Meierkord; Lisa Windom; Jules Schoolmeester</u>
Subject: Notice of Termination of Contract with GALS INC
Date: Wednesday, April 13, 2022 7:08:14 AM

<u>WARNING</u> - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

April 14, 2022

Via Electronic Mail - Rebecca.feiden@spcsa.nv.gov

Rebecca Feiden, Executive Director

State Public

Charter School Authority

Re: Girls Athletic Leadership Academy of Las Vegas (GALS LV)

Notice of

Non-Renewal of Contract with Girls Athletic Leadership Inc (GALS Inc)

Dear Executive Director Feiden:

This letter serves to inform SPCSA of GALS LV and GALS Inc's agreement to not renew the operating contract and the termination of the relationship effectively in March of 2022. All parties have agreed that GALS LV will continue to use GALS Inc's name and logos through the end of June 2022. The GALS LV Board is currently working to rebrand and remove trademarks, and other associations with GALS Inc.

The mission of our school has not changed. Our mission continues to be to provide a safe and supportive environment for middle school girls utilizing

comprehensive programs that foster academic excellence while building confidence and inspiring greatness. Our school's programs will not change, the curriculum will be improved, and our fabulous staff remains committed to our mission.

On behalf of the GALS LV Board, I am respectfully requesting that the termination of the relationship between GALS LV and GALS Inc be placed on SPCSA's next Board agenda for review and approval.

If you have any questions or need other supporting documents, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Sincerely,

Patricia L. Farley

Directors, GALS LV

Chair, Board of

